

Suspension of all classes on 19 November 2019 and Class Resumption on 20 November 2019

Dear Parents,

The Education Bureau (EDB) has announced that classes of all schools (including kindergartens, primary schools, secondary schools and special schools) will remain suspended tomorrow (19 Nov 2019) for the sake of safety. Please also note that there will be no school coach provided for secondary one students on 19 Nov 2019. All classes will be resumed on 20 Nov 2019 unless there are further announcements made by the EDB.

The school premise will remain open and we will arrange sufficient teachers to look after students who have arrived at school. Students are reminded to stay at home and do revisions. In addition, they should stay away from danger and must not participate in any unlawful activities.

Please pay close attention to the school website for any updates and latest class arrangements. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Chan Ka Fai (Principal)